
From: Jens Hoffmann <jens1@compuserve.com>
To: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
Date: Saturday, March 10, 2001 3:07 PM
Subject: Jens for Vasif

Dear Vasif,

Super thanks for the email! I could not find your email address anymore
since my computer crashed at the beginning of the year and now I have to
slowly put all the addresses back together. Yes I think it would be
fantastic to visit Istanbul and to come to see your show as well as the
Biennial and maybe spent some time there. I enclose you the last CV
specially made for the Goethe Institute! I hope they will like me!  So maybe
the 18th is a good time to arrive? I will definitely come with Luisa. Well
we can talk about the details later! And do not worry about the money thing
so much, I mean somehow we will manage to get me down there. What I want to
say is I am not in it for the money! 

All the very best!

Yours,

Jens


